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Dear Parents and Carers of Reception and Nursery Classes, 
 

As we approach the end of the academic year, we are pleased to share with 
you your child’s annual report for 2019-2020. Due to the current situation, your 
child’s report is being published electronically this year via your child’s Tapestry 
account. If you have any difficulty accessing your child’s report, please email 
the admin team with your child’s name and class and we will help you gain 
access as soon as possible.  
 
This report gives an overview of your child’s achievements this year, as well as 
their next steps to make progress in the year ahead. We hope that you find its 
contents informative, and you enjoy the opportunity to celebrate the progress 
your child has made.  
 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your child’s report, please 
contact the school to make an appointment with your child’s class teacher. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

Liz Hardy  

Headteacher  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


